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It's our 45th Birthday!
 

Providing Adult English
language education since 1973

 
Join us for a special 

45th Annual Meeting with
International Potluck Dinner 

 
When: Tuesday, 10/30/18 from 6:00-7:30pm 

Where: Worcester Public Library - Saxe Room
Reservation Requested by 10/19

 
Celebrate our milestone of providing 45 years of adult education in Worcester. 
This will be an extra special Annual Meeting and will include our International
Potluck Dinner this year!  We hope you will  join us!
 
To RSVP: Please email your name, contact information, relationship to LVGW
and what traditional family food you plan to share. Click  I'm Going  to
provide your information by October 19th. Our new staff, Ben or Lena, will
confirm your registration!
 
We look forward to sharing the evening with you. 
Jolene Jennings, Executive Director
LVGW Board of Directors and Staff

 

Volunteer Tutor & Student
Pair
Our core One-to-One Tutoring Program!
 
 Next Tutor Training runs 10.1.18 to
10.22.18....apply by 9.20. 18!
 
OCTOBER ESL TUTOR TRAINING IS
HERE! 3-6PM over the course of six
afternoons. Space is still available.

Visit our website for tutor application or contact us at info@lvgw.org or 508-
754-8056.

 It's our 45th Year at Literacy Volunteers of Greater Worcester !
  

 

 
 

https://ui.constantcontact.com/emailSharePreview.jsp?id=preview
mailto:info@lvgw.org?subject=RSVP%20to%20LVGW%2045th%20Annual%20Meeting%2010%2F30%2F18
http://files.constantcontact.com/c1f4b3ce301/e4666ebe-e635-4125-a91c-5e7314cdc673.pdf
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=UKANN4YLQ6LJJ
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WELCOME BACK
to all our ESL
Teachers and
Students! 
 
 
Our Fall Semester for
ESL Group Courses

starts this week and runs for 9 weeks thru mid-November! 
 
 

FACEBOOK AND BIRTHDAYS!?!
 
Would you like to do something extra-
special for your birthday this year?
 
On Facebook, you can select a favorite
charity like Literacy Volunteers of
Greater Worcester for friends and
family to donate in your name instead
of a gift or cake. 
 
Thank you for your help and Happy
Birthday! 
 

 

Resource Center
Helpful web resources for you and your  ESL students
 

The Change Agent - An Adult Education Magazine for
Social Justice: The Change Agent is a biannual
magazine for adult educators and learners published
by the New England Literary Resource Center. The magazine features engaging
articles and stories written by adult learners that aim to incorporate civic
participation and social justice into adult education. The website (linked above)
provides free articles and lesson plans. If you like The Change Agent, make sure
to email Josh and let him know! 
Culips ESL Podcasts: Culips FREE podcasts help students learn English the way
native speakers use it in everyday conversation. You can use the link above to
explore different categories and listen to the podcasts online, and iOS users can
also download the podcasts through iTunes! 

 
Do you have a favorite Web resource that you'd like to share with fellow LVGW tutors?
Email us at info@lvgw.org
 

HOLIDAY  CLOSING NOTICE 

https://changeagent.nelrc.org/in-the-classroom/lesson-packets/
https://esl.culips.com/
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=NUJK6E8XYN98E
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LVGW is closed on Monday, October 8th for the Columbus Day Holiday
 

LVGW Participates in UW Day of Caring a 3rd Year!
 

 
Our Third year of gathering a team
of volunteers to partake in
community volunteerism at the
United Way of Central
Massachusetts. Another fun and
meaningful  year!
 
THANK YOU to all of the team and a
special thanks to our volunteer
tutor, Darrelyn, who took charge of
the team this year!  
 
AIDS Project Worcester was selected
to receive our volunteer time this
year, and we joined another
nonprofit team to prepare the
vegetable beds for a long winter's
nap. We so appreciate all who
volunteer on this day and everyday!  
 
Volunteer with us next year for Day
of Caring in September, or 
volunteer today by becoming a tutor
like Darrelyn and Melissa!
 

 

Advocacy
Funding and Adult Literacy Education
 
Learn more about how you can advocate for Adult Literacy Education funding and policy in the
state. Timing is crucial for this year's budget process and the adults we educate. Thank you.  

 

Literacy Volunteers of Greater Worcester
3 Salem Square, Suite 332 

 Worcester MA 01608
 508-754-8056 x1

 

Stay Connected

  

Education is the key to
unlock the golden door
of freedom.

 -George Washington Carver

 
 

Donate to Paypal Today

Literacy Volunteers of Greater Worcester, 3 Salem Square,
Suite 332, Worcester, MA 01608

http://www.mcae.net/publicpolicy.state.php
https://www.facebook.com/lvgw.org/
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?token=_qzAbGEYp3rWe_ymyhyu0ULx6_gR_0sLI8Dj8DXQ8Q_AgJuWX0nZ6n_5dUSSVsy5S-Von0&country.x=US&locale.x=US
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=UKANN4YLQ6LJJ

